
Altenheim Advisory Committee Meeting | Meeting #9 
March 6, 2023 | 5:30PM – 6:45PM 

  Forest Park Village Hall | 517 Des Plaines Ave, Forest Park, IL  | Lower Level 
Summary 

 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
• Marty Tellalian, Chair 

• Maria Maxham, Commissioner of Public Health and Safety at Forest Park 

• Jessica Voogd, Commissioner of Public Property at Forest Park 

• Jocelyn Sims, Resident  

• Karen Swinger, Resident  

• David Gulyas, Resident  

• Therese O’Brien, Resident 

• Scott Presslak, Resident 

• Steven Rouse, Resident 

• Geoff Smith, Resident 

• Therese O’Brien, Resident 

• Kurt Hansen, Resident 

• Mark Zinni, Resident 
 

ABSENT 
• Roberto Escalante, Resident 
 

OTHER ATTENDEES 
• Steve Glinke, Director of Building, Planning, and Zoning at Forest Park 

• Kindy Kruller, Director, MUSE Community + Development 
 

DISCUSSION 
• Welcome & Introductions  

• Group reviewed draft document that included edits from the committee members; Kindy 
live edited the document to create the final version.  

• There was public comment that identified concerns about traffic, desire for open space and 
a request to add future updates to the Mayor’s weekly bulletin.  

• This is the final meeting for the Altenheim Advisory Committee.  
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